From: John Malethates_

Sent: 07 May 2017 21:08
To: Diver, John
Subject: RE: 5 Flask Walk, NW3 1HJ - 2017/0638/P & 2017/0738/L

Dear Mr.Diver,

Apologies indeed, my comms ability a bit lacking but other pressures.......... such that having drafted this a while ago,
thinking | had sent it !

We would not now object to this proposal, agreeing with this from the one member in that area:

“So far the establishment appears to have had sales almost exclusively consumed within the premises.
Given that other shops have awnings | doubt whether we could object, although in my view the open look
of the clean white front and large window look just right for a Japanese sushi bar.”

Best regards,
John Malet-Bates
For Hampstead CAAC

From: Diver, John [

Sent: 11 April 2017 13:59

To:

Subject: 5 Flask Walk, NW3 1HJ - 2017/0638/P & 2017/0738/L

Dear Mr Malet-Bates,
Re: 5 Flask Walk, NW3 1HJ

Many thanks for your submission of comments on behalf of the Hampstead CAAC regarding the
proposed development at the above property.

Following the submission of these comments, the scheme has been revised to exclude the
proposed heaters as well as provide details for the external lighting proposed. The applicants
have confirmed that at this stage they are not proposing any signage as this would be submitted
under an subsequent advertisement consent application. At this stage, these applications are
therefore purely seeking consent for the retractable awning and no.2 lights.

May | ask if, on the basis of the revised scheme, you wish to withdraw, maintain or amend your
submitted objection?

Kind regards,

John Diver

Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 02079746368
Web: camden.gov.uk
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